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Society for Accessible Travel and Hospitality, Picking up Speed with Travelocity Partnership

New York, February 16- The Society for Accessible Travel and Hospitality added some velocity today by announcing their partnership with online travel agent, Travelocity. 
SATH plans to make the announcement official at their World Congress in Miami, July 10-13, 2009. 
	The partnership will involve SATH advising Travelocity on ways to better accommodate disabled and mature travelers with everything from looking for destinations and planning travel arrangement, to overall enjoyment of the journey. 
	SATH chairman and founder, Murray Vidockelr says, “This is a huge win in the battle for accessible travel. This partnership will allow for a much larger impact to be made on the travel market that will benefit the disabled travel community.”
	The partnership will also feature links between the two organizations Web sites as well as appearances by representatives of the two on morning network news shows and selected travel channel programming.
	The World Congress, SATH’s 11th annual, will feature informative sessions, industry exhibitors, as well as presentations from several leaders in the accessible travel community. 
“We look forward to our World Congress every year, but to be able to make an announcement like this will only bring added excitement to the program,” Vidockler says.
	 Registration forms for the congress can be printed off at www.sath.org, SATH’s website.  
	About SATH
	The Society for Accessible Travel and Hospitality has been working to raise awareness on accessible travel since 1976. By partnering with many industry insiders, SATH has brought the issues of the disabled traveler to the lime light.      
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